
CHARITY IMPACT

Shutterbugs 4 Charity has been able to have a 
tremendous impact in our community in 2021 
thanks to the outpouring of support from all of our 
donors! 

S4C has donated to the following causes in 2021 
since our last Charity Impact update:

·Good Shepard Food Bank

·Ronald McDonald House

·Courage Lives (addresses human trafficking in 
ME)

·The Human Nature Hostel (Supports Veterans 
& individuals with PTSD)

·Families in Transition (Provides basic 
household and hygiene supplies to families in 
need)

· Immigration Legal Aid Project (ILAP)

·Maine Immigrant & Refugee Services (MEIRS)

·Katie Spotz /Water for Life, Clean water 
projects

·Center for Grieving Children



·Kennebec Valley Human Society

·Saco River Wildlife Rescue

Please consider taking some time to check out these
organizations to learn more about the amazing 
work they are doing. S4C are proud to be 
supporting the work that they are doing to improve 
the lives of those around us.

Fundraising Efforts for 2021-2022

Shutterbugs 4 Charity is getting ready to kick off 
our third year of selling note cards and calendars, 
which is our primary fundraising effort. Something 
new this year is the fact that there will be 3 
different notecard sets to choose from. We have a 
wildlife, simplicity, and a landscape series (all soon
to be available for preview on our website).

Additionally, we continue to offer donor levels as 
an option to support Shutterbugs 4 Charity as well. 
This includes donations at the $2000+ (Golden 
Monarch), $1000 (Monarch), $500 (Lightning 
bug), $300 (Dragonfly), and $100 (Lovebug) level. 
The donations made at the donor levels helped 
tremendously last year in making our fundraiser a 
very successful one. 



Next, we would like to take this time to inform you
that Shutterbugs 4 Charity has been fortunate to 
have Provencher Fuels in Biddeford (207-384-
8068) as a sponsor. Provencher fuel is donating a %
of the sales from Shutterbug’s customers back to 
the organization so please consider signing up for 
fuel with Provencher and tell them you want to be 
added to the Shutterbugs 4 Charity corporate 
account.

Lastly, Our team at Shutterbugs 4 Charity 
continues to be extremely humbled by the 
outpouring of support during a time when we are 
all dealing with a pandemic. Thanks again to all of 
you from the bottoms of our hearts. We hope to 
make you all proud of becoming part of the 
Shutterbugs family .


